12621 North 40th Place
Phoenix, AZ 85032
May 31, 1994

Jeff Rosen
CJN News Editor

We recently received your article about Goldie Grafstein
from a cousin of my husband (there are so many of them!). His name
is Jack Cooper and he and his wife spend the winter months here.

My name is Gladys Seaman and my husband of 48 years is
Meyer (Mike). His mother was Jennie Seaman (Gollom) who was very
close to Kate Rosen. Nat and Jennie Seaman lived in Hamilton for
several years and during the war, when Mike was overseas (we were
engaged), I spent many week-ends in Hamilton and remember attending
Seders where Kate and her sons joined us. I assume you are either
Harry or Jerry's son.

Your wonderful article about Goldie started my husband
out on a long trail of memories and associations with the very large
Gollom clan. I never thought a family could be so huge! My husband
has attempted to start on a family tree - I think he ran out of paper.
We understand that Beverly Colman (on Walmer Road) has been working
on this project. Her mother was Millie (Golom) Bibach, a sister
to David Gollom (Mike's grandfather).

But, I digress. My purpose in writing to you is, first,
to thank you for writing an article which was so interesting to us.
Goldie and her daughter (who also comes here in the winter) -
her name is Frieberg, visited with us at our home about 10 years ago.

The other reason for writing is to find out where and
how we can order a copy of Goldie's book. We would appreciate it
if you could give us this information. With the huge family in
Toronto and all points south, east and west, it shouldn't take too
long for the book to reach the best seller list!

Our best to you and your family - we look forward to
hearing from you.

With best regards,
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